
 

 

 

NOTICE 

Dr. Mohamad Faizal Bin Mohamad Anwar (NRIC No.: 761205-07-5767). You are 

hereby informed that your presence is required and compulsory at the continuation of 

the inquiry to be held by the Malaysian Medical Council with regard to a complaint 

received against you, on the date, time and place as follows :   

 

Date  : 19 December 2017 (Tuesday)  

Time : 12.30 p.m. 

Venue : Meeting Room, 1
st
 Floor, Block C, Ministry of Health Malaysia, 

Jalan Cenderasari, 50590 Kuala Lumpur 

 

Please contact the Secretariat of Malaysian Medical Council at the Ground Floor, Block 

B, Ministry of Health Malaysia, Jalan Cenderasari, 50590 Kuala Lumpur for further 

details at Tel : 03-2691 2171 (Dr. Shireen ext. 115, Dr. Nor Afzan ext. 116, or Mrs. 

Umi ext. 118) or Fax : 03-2691 2937 & e-mail shireen.mmc@gmail.com / 

afzan.mmc@gmail.com / umimohammad.mmc@gmail.com 

Kindly take note that if you fail to attend the continuation of inquiry fixed on the date 

and time as stated above, the Council will proceed with the inquiry as scheduled and 

shall make any decision deemed appropriate pursuant to the Medical Act 1971 and the 

Medical Regulations 1974 enacted thereunder without further reference to you. 
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